
No.

GOVERNMENT NOTICE

2017
DEPARTMENT OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS

AND POSTAL SERVICES

EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS ON ELECTRONIC
COMMUNICATIONS AMENDMENT BILL

The Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services published an invitation to
provide written comments on the Electronic Communications Amendment Bill on 17
November 2017 (Government Gazette 41261, Government Notice No. 1293).

Notice is hereby given that the due date for the submission of comments on the Bill has
been extended to 31 January 2018.

Written comments should be addressed to -

The Director -General, Department of Telecommunications and Postal Services
For attention: Ms. M Masemola, The Acting Deputy Director -General, ICT Policy and
Strategy Development
First Floor, Block A3, ¡Parioli Office Park, 1166 Park Street, Hatfield, Pretoria
Private Bag X860, Pretoria, 0001
ecabill @dtps.gov.za; Tel: (012) 427 8070/8512/8000

Comments received after the closing date may be disregarded.

rliQ
Dr Siyabonga Cyprian Cwele, MP
Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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